
99.04.16

CCL 

HI-PRESSURE

FUMIGATOR - D

PRESSURIZED SPRAY

DOMESTIC

KILLS: Flies, Mosquitoes, Small Flying Moths, Wasps, Gnats,
Cockroaches, Ants, Fleas, Ticks, Crickets, Spiders and

Silverfish

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins    0.40%

Piperonyl Butoxide   2.00%

REG. NO. 25817 P.C.P. ACT

NET CONTENTS: 50 g

DANGER

EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE

EXPLOSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CCL INDUSTRIES INC.
105 Gordon Baker Road
Willowdale, Ontario

M2H 3P8

DIRECTIONS: Remove pets, birds and fish bowls.  Open cabinets and
doors to areas to be treated.  Shut off fans and air
conditioners.  Put out all flames and pilot lights.  Do not spray
near or over furniture, plastic, painted or varnished surface. 



Equipment or furniture should be covered.  Close doors and
windows.  Point valve opening away from face and eyes when
releasing.  Use one can for each 100 cubic meters of unobstructed
area.

For best results, first spray into cracks and crevices and then
stand in centre of area to be treated.  Direct mist upward in
sweeping motions to all parts of the room, especially towards
windows and other light surfaces where insects are present. 
Insects must be contacted to be killed.  Keep spray at least 1 m
from interior walls, fabrics and furniture.  Leave area at once
and keep closed for 2 hours before airing out.  When finished,
open all windows and doors and ventilate for 30 minutes.  Repeat
spraying in two weeks or when necessary.  This product will kill
exposed insects only and has no residual activity.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not use in
presence of open flame or spark.  CONTENTS UNDER PRESSURE. 
Container may explode if heated.  Do not expose to temperature
above 50 degrees C.  Do not puncture or incinerate.  Harmful if
swallowed.  Avoid breathing of vapour.  Avoid contact with skin
or eyes.  Do not remain in treated areas.  Food should be removed
or covered during treatment.  All food processing surfaces should
be covered during treatment or thoroughly cleaned before use.  Do
not spray on plastic, painted or varnished surfaces or directly
into electronic equipment such as radios, TVs, computers, etc.

STORAGE: Keep product in cool and dry place, away from open
flames and heat sources.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press valve to release all
remaining pressure then dispose in regular garbage.  Do not
puncture or incinerate.

FIRST AID: In case of contact with eyes or skin, flush with
water.  If irritation persists, seek medical attention.  Contains
petroleum distillate.  If accidentally swallowed, do not induce
vomiting and seek medical attention or call Poison Control Centre
at once.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label



information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))


